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Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

On Wednesday, January 16, 2019, the City of Gonzales will be providing maintenance to water lines that 

supply water to North Avenue. The water on campus will be periodically turned off to various buildings (ELAR 

building, math building, and main office).  

 

We, the administration at North Avenue, in conjunction with Central Office, have been working diligently to 

ensure that the maintenance causes the least disruption to our learning environment as possible. Although we 

are unsure of how long the repairs will take, we are prepared for it possibly being the duration of the instructional 

day. Bottled water will be available for students to drink, and students will have restroom access in the cafeteria, 

gym, and science buildings. Additionally, restroom breaks will be implemented into the daily schedule to ensure 

that all students have an opportunity to use the available facilities.  

 

As always, students are welcome to bring their own clear bottle of water from home. Thank you for your 

understanding in this manner. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

Ron Zachary  

Principal  
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